6th Grade Golf Club - Tuesday Notes for the Intermediate School

Are you interested in joining the Middle School Golf Club (6th-8th)? There will be a parent meeting held on
Monday, April 14th at 6:00pm in the Middle School Commons. You will meet the coach, Kyle Venhuizen
and the school coordinator, Terri Schlatter. The meeting will last approximately 15-30 minutes, depending on
the amount of questions. We will go over much of what is said in the newsletter below.

Students wanting to join Golf Club must complete a concussion & insurance form, a physical form must be
turned into the office and the code of conduct completed. If your student has been in a different sport in the past
year, most likely all of these things are completed. Golf club will be held on Mondays, Tuesday OR Thursdays
at Hilly Haven Golf Course at their Lil” Haven area. Practice will be held once a week for each student from
4:00pm-5:00pm. They will work on hitting, putting and chipping as well as golf etiquette and the cost to
students will be $25 each. Space is limited to 12 participants for each of the M, T or Th practices, so it will be a
“first come, first serve” for registration. Mrs. Schlatter will start collecting registration forms on Wednesday,
April 16th and end on Wednesday, April 23rd. Bring in your registration form and money to Mrs. Schlatter or
turn them in at the main office (either Middle School or Intermediate). Golf Club lasts approximately 4 weeks
with a starting date of Monday, May Sth, Tuesday, May 6th OR Thursday, May 8th. Coach Kyle waits to
start Golf Club into May because the weather is still so unpredictable and he wants the best opportunity for the
golfers with the best weather possible. A side note, they do practice in the rain, so make sure you have gear that

you can wear in the rain!



